

Washburn Talent Show

Application/Permission Slip

Dear Parents:

□Piano
□Sound System
□Other____

The Washburn Talent Show is coming up on Thursday, May 23. If your child would like to participate, please sign this permission slip.

THE DEADLINE FOR THIS FORM IS Wednesday, May 1.

Here are some guidelines for anyone who wishes to participate:

- ★No lip syncing or singing to tracks with voices already on it.
- ★all vocal acts will be performed with an instrumental only track or live accompaniment.
- ★all props will be provided by the student
- ★Each act has a 3 minute time limit.
- ★Each student from group acts must have a permission slip returned.